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October 23, 2018  

 

 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223 

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation, d/b/a National Grid (“The Company”) hereby transmits for 

filing with the Commission the following statement to become effective on November 1, 2018: 

 

   Statement No. 12 – Statement of Balancing Charge  

   To PSC No. 219 Gas 

 

Please note that the Statement No. 12 includes changes pursuant to the Order issued in Case 18-

G-0436 approving tariff amendments to effectuate changes to the capacity release program as 

discussed in Case 17-G-0239.  Specifically, the statement now includes the addition of daily 

cashout allocation percentages, the release of GSS storage percentage, and the minimum 

percentage of supplies to be delivered to the Company’s South Albany Interconnection.   

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Kellie Smith at (315) 428-6533. 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

/s/ Kellie I. Smith 

 

Kellie I. Smith  

Manager, NY Gas Pricing 
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